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C TCNP        Hull City Council records relating to the inquiry     1981-1983  
by the National Ports Council into the  
  proposed increase in port charges                           

 
Historical Background: When the British Transport Docks Board announced they wished to 
increase dock charges, a formal objection was lodged with the National Ports Council. The 
City Council called an informal group together to consider it's response to the proposals, 
which was disbanded after the inquiry was completed. 
 
Custodial history: Records created as part of the work of the City Council and routinely 
transferred from the Town Clerks Department 
 
Description: Committee records including correspondence, reports and a draft transcription 
of the inquiry meeting 
 
Extent: 1 bundle 
 
Related material: The Hull History Centre has many records relating to the docks. For 
example within the Borough Records (C BR), other council committees (C TC) and those of 
the British Transport Docks Board/Associated British Ports (C DPD) whilst at C CQP can be 
found various plans submitted to the Quarter Sessions. In addition, other individual records 
can be located at C DMM/63 and within C DMX. Please see our online catalogue for more 
details.  
 
Access conditions: Access will be granted to any accredited reader 
 
C TCNP/1 Records relating to the inquiry by the National Ports 

Council into the proposed increase in port charges 
As proposed by the British Transport Docks Board for 
the use of the fish dock. Former reference number 
TL/37476. 
1 bundle 
 

18 Mar 1981-
14 Feb 1983 

 


